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18 October 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: October Half term  

I would like to take this opportunity to remind families that school will close for the half term on Friday 

25th October at 3:10pm. School will re-open on Monday 4th November for all year groups at the usual 

time and will follow the Week A timetable. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents and carers of some important procedures.   

Attendance 

 

It is essential for your daughter to attend school regularly to support her education, wellbeing, and 

overall development. We know how much our students enjoy being with their friends and engaging 

in the social aspects of school life. Regular attendance also plays a crucial role in helping students 

make steady progress in their learning, which is much easier to achieve when they are consistently 

present. 

 

If you are worried about your daughter attending school, for any reason, the first port of call is to 

discuss your concerns with the school directly.  

 

Punctuality 

 

We would also like to remind parents/carers about the importance of punctuality. Arriving late for 

school will create disruption for your daughter and her classmates and may result in key information 

being missed. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

 

Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 
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